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15th September 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

If any student has to isolate as a result of COVID-19 and is well enough 
(isolating with no symptoms), we encourage students to: 

 
Stay up-to-date on what we are learning this half term by completing 

work set by our subject leaders: 
 

http://riverbankacademy.org.uk/home-learning-during-isolation/ 
 
 
 

Access a huge resource bank of games, videos, books and worksheets 
that will support your child’s learning and development: 

 
http://riverbankacademy.org.uk/homework/ 

 
  
 

Starting next week (from 21st September): access our daily online 
creative lessons by clicking the link below (a “how to” guide is available 

on page 3) 
 

https://bit.ly/riverbankvideo 
 

http://riverbankacademy.org.uk/home-learning-during-isolation/
http://riverbankacademy.org.uk/homework/
https://bit.ly/riverbankvideo


 

 

Headteacher: David Lisowski 

Email: headteacher@riverbankacademy.org.uk                                                                               

 

Our Live Lessons - from September  21st 2020 
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Monday Tuesday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Thursday  Friday 

 
  

starting 29th September 

  

  

12:00pm-
12:30pm 

1:00pm-
1:30pm 

3:15pm-3:45pm 12:00pm-
12:30pm 

12:00pm-12:30pm 3:15pm-3:45pm 1:00pm- 
1:30pm  

Will 

 

Miss Riach 

 

Mr McCallum 

 

Hannah 

 

Lydia Tom  
 

 

Miss Amory 

If the person on the video is not the person shown in the photo above, please log off and contact the school immediately 
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Live Lessons: 
 
We are pleased to offer your child the opportunity to join in on a creative live lesson from, their 
home, starting from 21st September 2020. 
 
The sessions will take place between Monday and Friday and will involve Music, Art, PE, Drama 
and Yoga. Each session will be designed with the home environment in mind, utilising ‘home 
learning’ resources that could be collected from around the home and then used to create with.  
 
Please read the timetable carefully to ensure you log on at the correct time and date. You can take 
part in all of the lessons on offer or chose to take part in your choice of lesson. 
 
Riverbank Academy - Parent/Student Guide - Joining Video Lesson/Meeting 
 
If you are using a phone or tablet please go to the App/Play Store and install the app ‘Google 
Meet’ before starting. 
 

• Step 1: Go to the website for your video lesson. The address is below: 
 
https://bit.ly/riverbankvideo  
 

• Step 2: If you are asked for permission to use your 
camera or microphone press ‘Allow’. 

 
 
 

• Step 3: Type in your name (student’s name not 
parent’s) and press ‘Ask to Join’. Then wait for the 
teacher to let you into the video call. 

 
         Your computer may type your name in for you, if this 
         happens do not worry. 
 

• Step 4:  Enjoy the lesson! 
 
 
If you have any questions please contact the school or email lriach@riverbankacademy.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

Mr David Lisowski 

Headteacher  

 

https://bit.ly/riverbankvideo
mailto:lriach@riverbankacademy.org.uk

